Gretchen Davidian, 13:44 12/7/99 +07, Disaster Management DP Involve

Status: U

Return-Path: <gdavidian@isu99.sut.ac.th>

Received: from isu99.sut.ac.th ([203.158.3.25]) by ccs.sut.ac.th

(Netscape Messaging Server 3.6) with ESMTP id 100;

Mon, 12 Jul 1999 13:46:07 +0700

Received: from isu99.sut.ac.th ([202.28.42.53]) by isu99.sut.ac.th

(Netscape Mail Server v1.1) with ESMTP id AAA61;

Mon, 12 Jul 1999 13:41:51 +0700

Message-ID: <37898ED1.9F3FE3CF@isu99.sut.ac.th>

Date: Mon, 12 Jul 1999 13:44:33 +0700

From: gdavidian@isu99.sut.ac.th (Gretchen Davidian)

X-Mailer: Mozilla 4.08 [en] (Win98; I)

MIME-Version: 1.0

To: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

CC: manu@ccs.sut.ac.th, asuskind@isu99.sut.ac.th,

dglover@isu99.sut.ac.th, eslachmuylders@isu99.sut.ac.th, singhroy@isu.isunet.edu, dave <dkendall@isu99.sut.ac.th>

, gretch <g.davidian@isu99.sut.ac.th>

Subject: Disaster Management DP Involvement

Content-Type: text/plain; charset=us-ascii

Content-Transfer-Encoding: 7bit

Dear Ruben,

Hello! I hope that you had a good trip and that things are going well

for you upon your return.

Ken just spoke with me and told me that Dr. Doetsch and Dr. Wichit are interested in involving local people in the Disaster Management Design Project. As you recall from the Curriculum Planning Meeting, the Co-Chairs for the projects determine the schedule and select lecturers to be invited. It is possible that Dr. Doetsch was not familiar with the fact that several experts from the region are already scheduled to

Center for Naturnational Affairs
No. 822 1842
Dans 12 July 99
Tuna 14:00

10/7/99 1-17/99 participate.

Disaster Managegment Project Co-Chair Vern Singhroy has been working very closely with Prof. Shunji Murai. They have invited 6 experts on Disaster Management from Thailand and surrounding countries to lecture during weeks 6 and 7 at the SSP. Dr. Singhroy has told me that he would like to work with this group and wishes to have no additional lectures. This is to allow the students time, especially from Week 8 on, to research, work and write the content of the project.

If Dr. Wichit has identified people whom he would like to see included in the Design Project, a key way in which these people could contribute to the project would be to attend the project reviews and provide feedback to the students. We would very much welcome this involvement. The first review, scheduled for August 3, is especially key, as the feedback from these experts would have an impact on the direction and content of the project. If you could please send me the contact information for these persons, I will make sure that they are invited to this System Requirements Review.

Thank you for your continued support and hard work to make the 1999 Summer Session a success. Your dedication, hospitality and support are grealy appreciated by all SSP'99 participants.

Best regards,

Gretchen

Gretchen Davidian, 13:52 29/7/99 +07, Thank You from 1st Half Facult

Return-Path: <gdavidian@isu99.sut.ac.th> Date: Thu, 29 Jul 1999 13:52:34 +0700

From: gdavidian@isu99.sut.ac.th (Gretchen Davidian)

To: mthammachoti@isu99.sut.ac.th

CC: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th, Ken <kdavidian@isu99.sut.ac.th>

, dave <dkendall@isu99.sut.ac.th>

Subject: Thank You from 1st Half Faculty

Dear Pin,

The first-half Faculty met today to discuss the Lessons Learned during the first 5 weeks of SSP'99.

The Faculty stated that the excellence of the first half of the program was only possible due to the outstanding support of the excellent hosts here at SUT, and especially of Miss Pin. I want to tell you that they all very much appreciate your hard work and hospitality.

Thank you for all of your continued hard work for making SSP'99 the best session ever.

Best regards,

Gretchen

29/1/99